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TO: Kim Aydlette, Director of the State Office of Human Resources

FROM: Holly G. Pisarik, Chief Legal Counsel to the Office of the Governor

DATE: October 23, 2015

RE; Clarification for Executive Order 2015-27

Pursuant to Section 8-11-57 of the South Carolina Code of laws, the Governor issued Executive Order 
2015-27 which included information that must be clarified as follows:

In Paragraph 2, Lines 3-4. a correction should be made to include Charleston County 
having been closed all day on October 2, 2015, rather than closed at noon.

In Paragraph 2, Lines 4-7, a correction should be made to include Orangeburg County.

This clarification effectively grants leave with pay to state employees for a full day in Charleston County 
on October 2, 2015, and Orangeburg County on October 5. 2015


